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@ S A I N T A N N E S C P S   

Dates for your diary. 

3rd September  

Reception, KS1 & KS2 

children back to school 

3rd & 4th September 

New to St Anne’s     

Reception  children in 

to meet teachers 1pm-

2pm 

7th, 8th & 9th        

September 

New to Nursery play & 

stay sessions 

1pm or 2pm 

7th-11th September 

Current Nursery      

children in for the     

afternoons only 

12pm—3.10pm 

Also 

New to St Anne’s     

Reception  children in 

to meet teachers 1pm-

3pm (Fridays 2pm 

finish) 

14th September 

All children to start 

their usual timetable 

 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St.Anne’s Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.  

GOODBYE 

As we come to the end of this 

strangest of years, we would 

like to thank you all for support-

ing your children so well 

throughout the shutdown of 

schools. We have been open to 

a small number of children from 

day on, and 45 children have 

been attending since 15th June.  

Each of those attending has 

been amazing—keen to learn 

and eager to please.  It makes 

us so excited to welcome back 

ALL of our children in           

September.  There have been 

lots of letters sent informing you 

of the      arrangements for          

September.  Should you need 

to remind yourself of any of the 

information, all letters are under 

the parents/letters to parents 

tab.  We will of course be back 

in touch at the start of             

September.  School will be 

open to  staff from 1st                  

September, but we will not be 

open to children until 3rd. 

Nursery and Reception           

children’s dates are slightly 

different.  Please refer to the         

previous letters for details.  

Breakfast club and after school 

clubs will continue to run, but so 

we can run them safely it is vital 

that you book your child in   

beforehand.   

May I please take this          

opportunity to say a huge thank 

you to those parents who have 

been so supportive of our    

efforts throughout this difficult 

time.  It has been difficult, but a 

small word of thanks goes such 

a long way.  This has been 

team work at its absolute best 

and we wholeheartedly thank 

YOU for being an integral part 

of our team for the last four 

months. Please God, if              

everybody continues to be  

sensible and safe, the world will 

be returning to normal by the 

time all of our children are back. 

 

 

We have some new   members 

of staff joining us in September.  

The children in year 3 will have  

anew teacher, Miss McNally.  

We are sure they will adore 

being in her class with her zest 

for life, her enthusiasm and her 

passion to be a great teacher.  

The children in year 1 will have 

a new TA.  Miss Mitchell is a 

talented guitarist and singer 

and will support the children 

beautifully with their      collec-

tive worship.  Miss Mitchell has 

done lots of outreach work with       

children across the city and 

beyond and we know she will 

make a valuable addition to our 

tem.  The children in Reception 

will also have a new TA.  Miss 

Summers has just graduated 

from university and has been 

spending the lockdown period 

tutoring and teaching children.  

Again, she will be a valuable 

addition to our team and we 

know the children will love her 

also.  At the end of this term we 

say goodbye to Mrs O’Shea 

and Mrs Taylor.  They have 

been outstanding members of 

staff and will both be greatly 

missed.  

Mr Kitching  and his wife will be 

welcoming their new baby any 

time now.  We  wish them huge 

amounts of love and luck with 

this adventure, and we look 

forward to sharing their happy 

news as soon as we can. 

As always, we will be           

continuing to improve our site 

over the summer months.  We 

will be installing a new outdoor 

gym on the field that the             

children can use during their 

break and dinner times.   We 

will also be upgrading the roof 

on the EYFS outdoor              

classroom so it can be used in 

wet weather without having to 

dodge the leaks! 

 

Finally, a huge goodbye to out 

wonderful year 6 children.  It has 

been a shame that they have 

missed out on so many of the end 

of primary activities we would  

normally celebrate, but hopefully 

their afternoon on Wednesday 

provided them with some              

memories.  They have been      

incredible and we will miss them 

enormously.  Go and be happy.  

Please enjoy the summer with your 

children.  As said previously, we 

will be closing the work sharing and 

urgent contact email addresses.  

As a school, we will not be setting 

any worjk for the children to           

complete over the summer, but do 

keep their brains active if you can.  

We look forward to welcoming 

everybody back, safe and well, in 

September.  It will be the best  

September ever! 

God bless, Mrs Baylis. 

 



 

              Well done Everyone! 

 

 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
      

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Reception Class 

Elyab Zerihun 

Neriah Angafor 

 

Year 2 

Chrisopher Packer 

Iga Bogucka 

 

Year 4 

Nevaeh Maguire 

Year 1 

Filip Smolen 

Etienne Brobbey 

 

Year 3 

Macy Taylor 

Zachary Byrne 

 

Year 5 

Marika Petrucci 

Year 6 

Cedric Jerald 

Krzysztof Dziergas-Korzeniowski 
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